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Aladdin in Pantomime 

We kick started our Spring Term with a trip 

to The Regency Theatre in Stoke-on-Trent to 

see Aladdin!  

The Garden Class loved the 3D pantomime 

and found it highly entertaining. Here 

are some of our favourite bits: 

 

 

 

 

 

I liked the part where he 

chucked water over us. We 

got so wet! 
My favourite 

part was when 

Aladdin flew on 

the carpet over 

our heads.  
I liked the crocodile but 

it was really scary with 

the glasses on! 



Our Trips to the Gym 

It was the Garden Classroom’s turn to 

visit the gym in Uttoxeter. We enjoy going 

to the gym because we get to try new 

things that we wouldn’t get the chance 

to try in school. 

When we are at the gym we learn new 

skills and use lots of fun equipment, 

like the balance beams, bars and rings. 

  



Dance Festival at QEGS 

The children attended a dance festival 

at QEGS where they learnt and performed 

a dance routine alongside other local 

primary schools. We danced to one of our 

favourite songs and had lots of fun – 

thanks to the QEGS students who helped 

us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our first Joint Day with Long Lane! 

The children from both Marston and Long 

Lane joined together to participate in our 

first joint event and it involved lots of 

problem solving!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I loved working 

with Long Lane 

today because I 

made new 

friends.  

Some of the problems were 

really tricky but we worked 

together to solve them.  

My favourite game was 

the penguin game 

because they kept 

falling off but we had 

to be patient. 

I can’t wait to see 

Long Lane again!  


